
Dogs Welcome
INDOORS

Per Washington Administrative Code 246-215-06570(5), pet dogs are welcome 
indoors if there is a limited menu with no food preparation. Establishment 
has worked with the local health department to allow pet dogs.

Dogs must:

stay under 
control or 
leashed

stay off 
furniture

not interact 
with 

employeesScan here to read 
the full WAC
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